
Report from the Education Committee 
January 18, 2017 

 
TOPICS: 
Presentations 
Electronic Registration 
 

 
The following was presented at the Education Committee meeting: 
 

 BC LIONS SUMMIT – Frank J. Ney Elementary principal Annette Noble, along with 
students Nolan and Ryeden, shared their experience at the BC Lions Skills 4 Life 
Summit. Along with watching the BC Lions play at BC Place, the students took 
part in leadership and teamwork activities, anti-bullying and anti-violence against 
women information sessions, dragon boating and exploring the trades. 
Watch the presentation 

 

 PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT – John Cunnian, vice-principal at NDSS and Kevin 
Brand, principal at Bayview Elementary, shared professional development 
activities available for principals and vice-principals in the district.  

 
School administrators across the district have engaged in: leadership coaching; 
21st Century Learning; and Professional Learning Communities, among many 
other collaborative opportunities. Watch the presentation 

 

 
REGISTRATION – The district recently launched its new online registration process. 
Superintendent John Blain explained that the new initiative is centralized and offers more 
flexibility for parents and guardians when registering their child for school. 

Since the launch on January 11, 2017, the district has received over 700 new registrations 
for the 2017-18 school year. Included are approximately 550 Kindergarten, 200 French 
Immersion and 40 secondary school academy registrations. 

The district is receiving early and late French Immersion registrations until January 31, 
2017. Secondary school academy applicants have until March 31, 2017 to register. 

Visit the district website for information on 2017-18 school year registration. 
 

All Board meetings are now streamed live and archived on our YouTube Channel. 
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http://www.sd68.bc.ca/wp-content/uploads/2016-17/BC-Lions-Skills-4-life-Frank-J-Ney-Education-Committee-Jan-18-2017.pdf
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http://www.sd68.bc.ca/wp-content/uploads/2016-17/Principal-Professional-Learning-Education-Committee-Jan-18-2017.pdf
https://youtu.be/7rq6hpqEXrk?t=895
http://www.sd68.bc.ca/?page_id=2357
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